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Thank you for your submission to the Select Committee on Cost of Living inquiry. The Committee will consider carefully all the matters you have
raised.

All submissions to Parliamentary inquiries become Committee documents and are made public only after a decision by the Committee. In accordance
with Committee procedures, if you have not asked for confidentiality, your submission will be authorised for publication by the Committee. This
provides your submission with the protection of parliamentary privilege. Publication of your submission includes it being loaded onto the internet
(with your signature and/or contact details removed) and being available to other interested parties including the media.

If you have any questions regarding your submission or the inquiry, please contact the Committee Secretariat.  Contact details are
available from the Committees website.

http://www.aph.gov.au/Parliamentary_Business/Committees

